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GET THE VOTE OUT – IT’S TIME TO CHOOSE SIDES 

With just days to go before the ballot closes on Tuesday 3rd October, the CWU is asking all 
of our Representatives to make one final effort to maximise the turn out in the Industrial 
Action Ballot.   
 
We need to ensure that every single member exercises their right to participate in this 
critical referendum that will determine their future employment, income and retirement 
security.  
 
For those members who have yet to complete and return their ballot paper, we urge you to 
cast your vote today so that it is included in the final count.  Even if you do not support the 
union’s campaign it is imperative that you have your say.   
 
The higher the turn out,  the louder your voice will be in support of the union’s Four Pillars 
of Security.  This will also provide a  stronger mandate in future talks and the greater 
chance of reaching a deal that will deliver a fair pay rise, a decent pension for all, protect 
our agreements and secure the long term future of Royal Mail, the UK’s Universal Postal 
Service and CWU members. 
 
 
 
 

IT’S TIME TO MAKE YOUR CHOICE.  

IT’S TIME TO CHOOSE SIDES. CHOOSE THE CWU OR FOREVER ACCEPT LESS 


